
2 

 SHARPTOWN REGULAR MEETING 

MINUTES 

April 21, 2025 

 

President Schneider called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. In attendance were Commissioners 

Carroll, Bennett, and Bradley. Also present were, Clerk/Treasurer Schneider, Secretary Manes, 

and Randy Kelley 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was performed.  

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting which 

was seconded by Commissioner Bennett. All agreed, so carried. 

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to pay the bills as stated on pages 4 and 5, which was 

seconded by Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

President Schneider reported that the Circuit Rider grant has received full-funding for the 

following 2025/2026 term. 

 

President Schneider stated that the Town Clean Up went very well. The two dumpsters ordered 

were full by 9:30am. There were residents lined up down State Street. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

President Schneider reported that the old, blue 1996 Chevy Town truck is up for sale. The Town 

is asking $2500 or best offer. It will be posted for sale on the Town’s Facebook page as well as 

Facebook Marketplace. 

 

Commissioner Carroll reported that Sharptown Parks & Recreation will hold a Youth Fishing 

Derby in May at Cherry Beach. He also stated that he is holding a Halloween Hill interest 

meeting tomorrow night (4/22) at 6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

Commissioner Bennett reported that he was not able to attend the last Historical Commission 

meeting, but that it went well and the committees are working hard. 

 

Resident Randy Kelley asked about getting copies of all of the Town ordinances, including 

anything pertaining to zoning. He has a drone that can take high resolution images and wanted to 

offer his services to the Town and build it into a business. 

 

Commissioner Bennett made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by 

Commissioner Bradley. All agreed, so carried. 
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President Schneider adjourned the meeting at 7:44 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Katie Manes 

Commission Secretary  

 

 


